
ABRAHAM CLARK HIGH SCHOOL 
 

IDENTIFICATION CARD POLICY 

 

 

- ID cards are to be worn and visible at all times. 

- Upon entering the school premises, all students need 

to present their ID card. 

- Forgetting your ID card will result in your paying 

$1.00 for a temporary one-day ID pass. 

- Loss of your ID card will result in your paying $5.00 

for a replacement card. 

- Failure to show your ID card will prevent your access 

to Abraham Clark High School. 

- Failure to wear ID/Temporary ID Pass while at 

Abraham Clark High School will result in disciplinary 

action at the discretion of the school administrator. 

 

Note:  We will continue to enforce the rules and regulations 

to ensure the safety of everyone at Abraham Clark High 

School. 


